
Plat 5 Snowmobile Club
P.O. Box 116, Hubertus, WI 53033

Email:  Plat5snowmobileclub@yahoo.com
(A dependable organization since 1968)

NEWSLETTER

PIONEER BOWL (262-628-4020)
BOARD MEETING TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2018 6:30 PM
OPEN MEETING TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2018 7:30 PM

President Andy Slaby 262-424-5917
Vice President Brad Torn 262-366-8890
Treasurer Barb Peters 262-370-3674
Secretary Kathy Hansen 262-628-0994
Board of Directors John Torn 262-628-3928

Lance Peters 262-370-3673
Mark Torn 262-628-4356

Trail Coordinator Bob Gutekunst 262-242-6571
Newsletter Kathy Hansen 262-628-0994
Sunshine Club Kathy Hansen 262-628-0994
Hot Line Karee Trebiatowski 262-385-7585
Raffle Coordinator Terri Koel 262-894-0944
Washington Cty Rep Bob Gutekunst 262-242-6571
Waukesha Cty Rep Andy Slaby 262-424-5917
Advisory Jerome Hansen 262-628-0994

Dan Torn 262-628-4116

Future Meetings
JUNE 12, 2018

Trail Hotline Numbers
Dodge County 920-386-3705
Jefferson County 920-699-7669
Washington County 262-334-6061
Waukesha County 414-299-0330

SNOW SHOW 2018    Oct 12-14

Waukesha County report:  The Waukesha County 
Snowmobile Association Raffle drawing is Wednesday, 
March 14.  It is hosted by the Sussex Sled Bugs @ the 
American Legion Post #399, N50 W34750 Wisconsin Av,
Okauchee .  They will be serving food starting at 6PM.
 Sunday, April 8 at 1:00 PM, Andy has made 
arrangements for youth bowling at the Pioneer Bowl.  
This is free for the youth.  Donations are always 
appreciated (money or candy). Adults are welcome to 
bowl, let Andy know if you are interested in attending or 
making a donation.  It can be grand kids.

Washington County report:  The repairs needed to the 
bridge in Colgate will be assessed when the conditions 
are drier.
The AWSC is supporting 3 bills. 1) Loss of recreational 
vehicle license after 2 OWI’s.  2) No open containers on 
ATV’s.  3) A bicycle or motor bicycle operating in the 
hours of darkness on certain state trails must have a light 
on the front and back of the bicycle. 

 Wisnars.com is the email address for the section heads 
and groomers to list all work done for a club.  See Bob G 
for help.  Thank you to Tony and Kelly Trebiatowski for 
doing Facebook pictures.  The WCTC class will work on 
our web site this Spring.  Thank you to Tony for working 
on that also.

 Please bring non-perishable food or cash for a donation 
to the St. Boniface food pantry this meeting.

Food for this month is pizza.  The club will pay for it.  
Club members can bring something if they choose.

mailto:Plat5snowmobileclub@yahoo.com

